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"Student of the Year -2019" Award
At the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers was held a meeting of the
"Youth Week - 2019" project with the leadership of the institute and active students, which will be held
from November 11 to November 17. The rector of the institute, Professor Umurzakov Uktam Pardayevich
opened it with his opening remarks. In his speech, the teacher emphasized that the main task for all of us
today  is  the  role  of  youth  in  society,  opportunities  for  youth,  propaganda  and  implementation  of  five
important  initiatives  of  our  President.

While the opening ceremony was in a high spirits, our rector addressed the students with a number of
questions. Then there was the ceremony of awarding the winners and participants of the contest 'Student
of the Year - 2019'. The Rector of the institute personally congratulated the winners of the 1st and 3rd
place in the 7th nomination. The winners of the '' Student of the Year - 2019 '' were encouraged spiritually.
Our youth will continue to move forward. Competitions and events with the best team are waiting for us!
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